
 

 

 

I am excited to announce that Fleming Schools will once again be opting to serve Healthy Meals for All 

throughout the 2024-2025 school year.  This will provide free breakfast and lunch for each student. 

Seconds and Ala Carte will be charged as well as milk if a school meal is not received. Please keep your 

students’ balance current as this makes it easier for all students to get through the line in a timely 

manner.  

Pk-4 are not allowed to use the microwave for home lunches and are asked to bring items that they can 

open themselves.   

This year it is more important than ever to fill out your Free and Reduced packet. (Even if you do not 

think you will qualify.) These forms will be sent home with your students and also found on our website. 

Filling this form out gives the kitchen opportunity to apply for more grants, apply for more state and 

federal funds, gives a higher rate for commodities and reimbursements as well as helping with 

transportation and others aspects of the school.   

The kitchen will be providing scratch cooked meals again this year. A vegetarian meal will also be offered 

daily for breakfast and lunch.   

We are working hard to sustain the Farm to School program and invite you to join our committee. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions. monroes@flemingschools.org 970-265-2111 

ext 313 

Thank you  

Stephanie Monroe 

Director of Nutrition 
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